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Full Text

The Permanent Forum therefore requests the United Nations Office for West
Africa and the Sahel to support Member States in the Sahel and the Congo basin
in this work, in collaboration with indigenous peoples. In general, indigenous
peoples should be invited to contribute to the implementation of the mandate of
the Office. Other initiatives of importance to indigenous peoples are the Joint
Force of the Group of Five for the Sahel and the Great Green Wall for the Sahara
and the Sahel Initiative. The Permanent Forum invites the Office to attend its
twenty-second session, to be held in 2023, to share information on progress in its
work.

Area of Work
Cooperation, Lands and Resources


